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Information requested from LAWA regarding close-out reports 
from properties purchased with part LAWA funds in relationship 
to the Clipper Arena 

Diana Andrade 

Tue 8/18/2020 11:·:2 Arv1 

·:· c.'vVaiter Lauderdale <vvlauderdaie(9Jcityofl ng ievvood.or~J >; 

Cc Bettye Crifhh <bgr;fhh@cityofinglewood.org >; 

Good morning Walter, 

Per Bettye R. Griffith, RSI Director, we have a thumb drive we can take to you to load the information 
requested from LAWA regarding close-out reports from properties purchased with part LAWA funds in 
relationship to the Clipper Arena (as the Drobox file has expired). Please contact us at extension 5289 
so that we can take the drive to you (voicemail message was left yesterday afternoon 8.17.20). 

Thank you. 

<Dian.a <P )f.tuf mtfe 
}1.tfmin Operations eZ'. Outreach Coordinator 
l]{Jsitfentia{ Sou:1u{ Insulation (J!rogmm 

(310)412-5289 (Office) 
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